Noah's Ark Pre-school

Supporting children and families with God's love and practical care



INFORMATION SHEET Sun Protection

At Noah's Ark we acknowledge the importance of sun protection and want staff and children to enjoy the sun safely. We will work with staff and parents to achieve this through:

Education

We plan our curriculum to include stories and activities to reinforce the sun protection messages. We liaise with Parents and carers through our newsletter. Parents and carers will be sent a letter explaining what we are doing about sun protection and how they can help at the beginning of the summer term and during summer holidays. The importance of sun protection is covered during staff meetings and any practical difficulties are raised at this time.

Protection

Shade:

We have various areas in outside which provide shade. As well as the overhead canopy we make use of equipment to make areas of shade. When the sun is strong we will encourage children to sit/play in the shade where it is available.

Timetabling:

We encourage children to play outside at the beginning and end of the day when the sun is less strong.

Clothing:

Children are required to wear clothing that covers their shoulders and the top part of their legs. They should also wear hats that cover the ears, face and neck between 11am and 3pm. We have hats and sunglasses available for children who forget their own. All staff have also agreed to wear hats when outside to set a good example.

Hydration:

Parents are requested to send children to Pre-school with a named water bottle. Children are encouraged to drink water throughout the day.

Sunscreen:

Parents are requested to apply sunscreen to their child before they leave them at pre-school. This should be a product which is at least factor SPF 30 and should be of a type which lasts for at least 4 hours.

For children that are staying all day, we obtain permission for staff to apply sunscreen on days when the sun is strong. We provide sunscreen through Pre-school. Parents are given the opportunity to provide their own sunscreen. In this case, children will need to bring in their own clearly labelled bottle of sunscreen, at least factor SPF 15+. These will be kept in the kitchen out of reach of children

We will monitor our progress and review the policy annually.

Updated 15 June 2021